CARRE’S GRAMMAR SCHOOL
Northgate SLEAFORD NG34 7DD
Telephone: 01529 302181

KESTEVEN & SLEAFORD HIGH SCHOOL
Jermyn Street SLEAFORD NG34 7RS
Telephone: 01529 414044

February 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

11+ Testing Arrangements for 2022 Entry — Current Year 5 Pupils

Changed dates for September 2021

The Lincolnshire Consortium of Grammar Schools has been evaluating the arrangements for the 11+
this September and has decided to delay the tests by one week. This will give your child more time

to get settled into school in September after the disruption of this year, before they take the test.

New Dates

Familiarisation tests These are unchanged and will be organised by either your child’s
primary school or your preferred grammar school

First 11+ Test (VR)* Saturday 18 September at Carre’s (boys) or Kesteven and Sleaford
High School (girls)

Second 11+ Test Saturday 25 September at Carre’s (boys) or Kesteven and Sleaford
(NVR/SR)* High School (girls)
Results posted to 15 October
parents*
* Change of date

All grammar schools in Lincolnshire are committed to providing parents with the results of the 11+
before 31 October which is the cut-off date for submission of your preferred secondary school to your
home Local Authority. However, it is possible that the national situation will change between now and
the summer and should there be any national announcements regarding the 11+ we will inform you
as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully Yours faithfully
Vi S
MrNM Law Mrs J Smith
Executive Headteacher Head of School

Carre’s Grammar School Kesteven & Sleaford High School



